
 

     June 2023  

Calendar 
June 6 

• Committee & Board Application 
Deadline 

June 8 

• CCPD/ Public Safety Meeting—
6:00 PM 

• MedStar Training—6:00—8:00 PM 

June 13 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

For the latest news, sign-up to 
receive email and/or text 

notifications from the city at: 

http://cityofwestworth.com/
manage-notifications 

May 6th, 2023 General Election 

The May 6th election has been canvassed and we would like to welcome 
back our returning mayor and council members, Mayor Kelly Jones, 
Councilman Phillip Poole and Councilman Halden Griffith! 
 

Please join us in congratulating our incumbents and thanking all of our 
candidates and those who came out to vote! As always, if you would like to 
contact the mayor or council, their email addresses are available on the city 
website at: http://www.cityofwestworth.com/city-council 

Committee and Board Volunteer Applications 

Please consider applying to serve on one of our committees. The council 
relies on the recommendations of the committees when making decisions 
for our amazing city. As the demographics of our town continue to change, 
the makeup and representation on our committees should continue to 
reflect those changes, as we continue to honor the past, address the 
present, and plan for the future. The only way that is possible is if YOU get 
involved.   
 

The application is simple, and the service requirements are minimal – but 
the impact is huge! If you have a desire to serve your community, this is an 
excellent way to get started!  
 

The volunteer application can be found online at 
www.cityofwestworth.com/boards-commissions or by 
scanning the QR to the right, or is available in the 
lobby at city hall. If you have any questions about 
these committees, and where your services is most 
needed, please don’t hesitate to reach out to a 
council member or me.   
 

Applications need to be turned into Brandy Barrett at 
bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com no later than June 6th. On June 7th, all 
applications will be provided to the city council members, as it typically 
makes appointments at the June council meeting.  
 

- Mayor Jones 
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MedStar Community Training 

When a medical emergency occurs, every minute 
counts. Citizen responders who are able to act swiftly 
while EMS are enroute often save lives. Do you have 
the knowledge and skills to become a citizen 
responder if an emergency arises? 
 
Due to an overwhelming response last month, 
MedStar is offering a  second free Hands Only CPR, 
Stop the Bleed, and Narcan Administration Class for 
those who could not attend the May session on 
Thursday, June 8th from 6—8 PM 
at their headquarters: 2900 Alta 
Mere Dr., Fort Worth. Facility tours 
will be available as well. To register 
for this event, scan this QR code . 

Melva Campbell Park Reservations 

The city has launched the long-awaited reservation 
system for Melva Campbell Park! To access this 
system or learn more about the process, you can visit 
www.cityofwestworth.com/facility-rentals or scan the 
QR code below! Here are answers to some of our 
park rental FAQs: 
 

• The  city allows one reservation per rental area per 
day—3 pavilions and the pickleball court. 

• Rentals can be made in 2, 4, or 6 hour durations. 
• Westworth Village residents receive discount 

pricing and must be able to provide proof of 
residency upon request. 

• Reservations are not valid until the requester has 
received approval confirmation and made payment 
in full through our online payment portal. 

• All areas of the park are available for public use on 
a first come, first served basis unless the area has 
been reserved through our system. 

• Public restrooms and water fountains are always 
available inside the Police Department lobby. 

• A full list of policies, including pricing and usage 
rules and restrictions can be found on the website. 

Water Conservation Tips 

Water is one of our most precious resources. It should 
be conserved year round, but as the heat of the 
summer approaches, it is more important than ever  to 
be mindful of your usage. 
 

Indoors: 

• Fix dripping faucets by replacing washers, as 
continuous small drops add up quickly. 

• Check all plumbing for leaks and have any leaks 
repaired by a plumber. 

• Monitor your water usage using your Eye on 
Water. 

• Choose energy and water efficient appliances, low 
flow shower heads, and low-volume toilets.  

• Don’t  pour water down the drain when there may 
be another use for it (i.e. watering plants) 

• Don’t leave water running when performing daily 
tasks such as washing dishes, brushing your teeth, 
or shaving. 

• Wash only full loads of laundry and dishes. 
 

Outdoors: 

• Position sprinklers so water lands on the lawn and 
shrubs and not on paved areas. 

• Don't over-fertilize your lawn and apply fertilizers 
that contain slow-release, water-insoluble forms of 
nitrogen. 

• Check sprinkler systems and timing devices 
regularly to be sure they operate correctly. 

• Cover pools and spas to reduce water evaporation. 
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